
Visit of the delegation from University of Copenhagen, Denmark 

to AAU, Anand 
 

Prof. Morten Pejrup, Vice Dean for Research, Faculty of Science; and Mr. Erik 

Bisgaard Madsen, Vice Dean for Business Collaboration from University of 

Copenhagen, Denmark along with Mr. Sune Kaur-Pedersen, Counsellor, Innovation 

& Research, Embassy of Denmark, New Delhi visited Anand Agricultural University, 

Anand on 10.01.2017. They visited Sardar Patel Educational Museum, Vidya Dairy 

and College of FPT & BE. They were impressed by the activities of AAU and showed 

keen interest for collaborative programmes for agricultural research and 

education. They had an interaction meeting with all the University Officers of AAU 

which was followed by discussion on various areas on which collaborative 

educational and research programmes can be taken up jointly. This visit was also in 

relation to the MoU to be signed between AAU and University of Copenhagen, 

Denmark during Vibrant Gujarat Global Summit 2017 at Gandhinagar. 

  

  



 
  

  

  



 

 

 


